
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

January 17, 2019 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Warrant 

The warrant was reviewed and approved by Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, and Westley Ellington. 

Roads 

● Phil Deckers reported that a load of our road salt was delivered to Litchfield, Maine.  A new order is 

being delivered. 

● Training on the new electric speed sign will be held on the Thorndike Public Office on 1-30-2019 at 

12:00 PM.  Phil Deckers and Greg Palman plan to attend. 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● Greg Palman will write a letter to Cheryl Tonero regarding any outstanding Animal Registration 

Funds. 
● The Select Board discussed the need to have someone inspect the Town Office chimney.  Phil Deckers 

will take the lead on this. 

Correspondence 

● The Airline Riders Snowmobile Club sent a letter to the Town requesting donations.  Wes Ellington will 

reply with a letter explaining that all donation requests must go on the warrant at the annual town 

meeting for a vote. 

Other Business 

● The Maine DOT has requested the use of the Town Hall for a public hearing on the Half Mile Brook 

Bridge.  The only day that we have available which also fits their schedule is Monday 1-28-2019.  Wes 

Ellington will respond with this information. 

● The Select Board has decided to hold a meeting specific to tax foreclosures on 2-7-2019 at 6:00 PM.  

Wanda Libbey and Karen Bridges will be requested to attend. 

● Phil Deckers will meet with the Union River Solid Waste Disposal District to vote on a one year 

contract with John Harris for the sum of $80,000.00.  
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o The Select Board voted 3-0 in favor of this contract. 

● Meeting Adjourned at 7:15 PM 

Next Meeting 

February 21, 2019 at 6:00 PM , Amherst Town Hall 
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